
From: Weidner, Sandy [mailto:Sandy.Weidner@goRacine.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2006 9:38 AM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Cc: snow.donnie@cityofracine.org; Sbaldukas@core.com 
Subject: Civil War Cannon 

JJ,  
Please refer my request, on behalf of the President of the Cemetery Commission, Sharon Baldukas, to Finance and 
Personnel Committee to have a professional appraisal and recommendation on preserving the city owned Civil War 
Cannon that is currently displayed outdoors at Mound Cemetery 
  

Sandy 
  

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 

whom they are addressed. 

 

If you received this message in error, you may not review, use, copy or disclose the message or any attachme

nts.  If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by a reply email and delete the mess

age. 

 

Thank you. 

 

The County of Racine does not endorse any opinions, conclusions or other information contained within this 

email and any attachments that does not pertain to official business. 

 


